
From: Parissa Giahinejad   
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 11:28 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: condo application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue 
  
Dear Simone, 
I am writing this to express my deep concern for the developement proposal on Oak Ridges wetland.  
  
Please insist the builders go back and propose a more appropriate development for the site location. 
8 storeys is still outside the current height restrictions.   
  
Thank you  
Parissa 
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